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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166

2nd January, 1958.

Dear Girs,

ms8, "FORT WAIKATO",

With rcference to your letter of the 17th December,
I shall be glad if you will inform the Owners that the
Committee are agreeable to the vessel proceeding from
vellington to your port about the end of January to y
carry out a General Examinatior with a yiew to the "
ostponement of the Special Survey untid Deceamber, 1959.

I take this oprortunity to poin%'buﬁ that the
Donkey Boiler Survey will become due next month,

Yours faithfully,

e

. pro Clerk to the
S on i :i@luaifie}tipn Committee.
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